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Consultation Paper – 13 and 14 December 2018 under-frequency events 
 
Mercury appreciates the opportunity to comment on the Electricity Authority’s Consultation Paper to determine 
causers of the 13 and 14 December 2018 under-frequency events.   
 
Our responses to the Authority’s questions are set out in the Appendix.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Bright 
Regulatory Strategist 

 
 
 






